
 
 

QUESTION ON NOTICE 
 

No. 1440 
 

asked on Tuesday, 30 August 2016 
 

MR PERRETT ASKED THE MINISTER FOR STATE DEVELOPMENT AND 
MINISTER FOR NATURAL RESOURCES AND MINES (HON DR A LYNHAM)—  
 
Will the Minister advise if under the term to date of the Palaszczuk Government 
there have been any instances in which the department or agencies under the 
administration of the Minister have been invoiced for the supply of materials or 
services, yet investigations have found the materials or services to have not been 
supplied? 
 
ANSWER: 
 
I am advised that, since the commencement of the Palaszczuk Government on 
14 February 2015, no instances of the type described in the member’s question 
have occurred within the Department of Natural Resources and Mines. 
 
I am also advised that, since the commencement of the Palaszczuk Government on 
14 February 2015, instances of the type described in the member’s question have 
occurred within the Department of State Development.   
 


